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Sonia Brown
Director, Markets
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets
9 Millbank
London
SW1 3GE
218 June 2005

Dear Sonia Brown,

Re: Third Party Proposal: Publication of Near Real Time Data at UK Sub Terminals
Modification Reference Number UNC 006 (727) Impact Assessment Document

We read with interest your impact assessment on the proposed modification to the
Universal Network Code. The publication of the impact assessment document we believe
provides enough evidence to successfully clear the modification.

As a company we believe in open and competitive markets. Rational gas purchasing
decisions crucially depend on equal and open access to information concerning offshore
activities and see no good reason why near real time terminal flow data should not be
made available. This information is, in any event, known to other gas producers before the
rest of the market.

For and on Behalf of the Acordis/Akzo Nobel Energy Consortium

R.S.Welsby
Head of Purchasing & Supply
Acordis Acetate Products Limited




